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Divas, 
After careful 
consideration, we 
made the decision 
to postpone the 
Diva Dash until April 2nd. Our hope is 
that by April, we will be able to more fully 
enjoy the event without attendees and 
volunteers having to miss due to COVID 
exposure and isolation protocols. If you 
would like to roll your purchases over to 
the April 2 date, no action is required on 
your part.  If you would like a refund, 
please send an email to heather.t.potts@ 
gmail.com and your tickets will be 
refunded.  
Sincerely, Heather Potts  

 

Bringing Christ to 
Others 
Our PSR Community was 
grateful for the opportunity to 
adopt two families for 
Christmas last month.  PSR and 
parish families generously 
provided essentials and 
Christmas gifts for three adults 
and four children.  Everyone 
was incredibly thankful for 
your support and kindness.  
These families were able to have a special Christmas and feel 
the love of Christ around them.  Thank you again to all who 
helped with this work of mercy.  

Classroom Activities 
Prayerful opportunities and reflections filled the Advent season 
as students prepared to welcome Christ into their hearts.  The 
classrooms were full of excitement as we inched closer toward 
celebrating our Lord's birth in the Christmas season.  We 
enjoyed studying the Saints, reflecting on the Word of God, and 
preparing our hearts for Christ's coming; remembering how 
Christ comes to us now, most especially in the Eucharist.  Some 
of the recent activities included students working on a timeline 
of our Salvation history, making winter kits and kindness cards 
for the homeless, celebrating the Sacrament of Reconciliation 
with Father Mike, and families participating in PSR/parish 
Masses.  Together we joyfully entered the Christmas Season.  
For more PSR happenings, check out our newsletter in the back 
of church or online at:  https://www.goannunciation.com/
annunciation-psr.html 
 

Get Connected:  For more information about our PSR Ministry, 
please contact Ann Kelly, PSR Coordinator, at PSR@goannun 
ciation.com. 

  To Know Him    To Love Him    To Serve Him 

Holy Cross Academy Open 
House 2022—All Campuses 
Please invite your friends, neighbors, 
coworkers, and family to attend our all-
academy Open House on January 30, 
2022, from 11 am -1 pm. Join us and 
learn how our school community is 
ROOTED in the PERSON of Jesus 
Christ. All campuses will be open for 
tours, and faculty and parents will be 
available for questions. 


